
AFTER-SCHOOL DRAMA AT ARAGON

     Call: 020 8087 2162           Email: info@primary-arts.co.uk

Group 1: Reception, years 1 & 2 
        Group 2: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Wednesdays from 3.15pm until 4.30pm
£123.50 for thirteen sessions
Starts Wednesday 17th April

Dear Parent,


Drama will be continuing at Aragon in the Summer 2024 Term.

We offer high-energy, fun-filled weekly workshops combining drama, dance and 
singing. Sessions are taught to a high standard by professional actors who have years 
of experience teaching children. We believe that drama benefits all but especially 
children of this age. Our main goal is child-development and this is at the core of every 
activity. Our mission is to raise and protect the self-esteem of every child and to 
develop vital communication and social skills without our students realising because 
they are having too much fun!

We hope to see you soon.

Tom Ashton - Principal

Booking is done on line. To book, please use the appropriate link below

If your child is in RECEPTION, YEAR 1 or YEAR 2, go to this link:
www.primary-arts.co.uk/ag1224 (lower case)

If your child is in YEARS 3, 4, 5 or 6, go to this link:
www.primary-arts.co.uk/ag2224 (lower case)

Our workshops fill up quickly and places are limited so please book early.

http://www.primary-arts.co.uk/ag1224
http://www.primary-arts.co.uk/ag2224
mailto:info@primary-arts.co.uk

